
PUBLIC MEETINGS FOR EDUCATION DEVELOPMENT CHARGES (EDC) BY-LAW
All meetings held at J.W. Singleton Centre, 2050 Guelph Line, Burlington

First Meeting 
POLICY REVIEW PUBLIC MEETING 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018 @ 7 p.m.
TAKE NOTICE that on April 18, 2018, the Halton District School Board will hold a public 
meeting pursuant to Section 257.60 of the Education Act. The purpose of the meeting 
will be to review the current EDC policies of the Board and to solicit public input. 
Any person who attends the meeting may make a representation to the Board in respect 
of the policies. The Board will also consider any written submissions. A Policy Review 
Document setting out the Board’s policies for the current EDC By-law will be available on 
or before April 4, 2018, at the Board’s administration offices during regular office hours 
and on the Board’s website at www.hdsb.ca.

Immediately followed by Second Meeting
SUCCESSOR BY-LAW PUBLIC MEETING 
Wednesday, April 18, 2018 @ 7:30 p.m.

TAKE NOTICE that on April18, 2018, the Halton District School Board will hold a second 
publicmeeting pursuant to Section 257.63 of the Education Act. The purpose of the second 
public meeting is to consider the continued imposition of EDC and a successor by-law and to 
inform the public generally about the Board’s EDC proposal. Any person who attends the 
meeting may make a representation to the Board in respect of the proposal. The Board 
will also consider any written submissions. All submissions received in writing and those 
expressed at the public meeting will be considered prior to the enactment of an EDC 
By-law. On Wednesday May 16, 2018, the Board will consider the adoption of a by-law that 
will impose EDC in the Region of Halton. The EDC background study required under Section 
257.61 of the Education Act (including the proposed EDC By-law) setting out the Board’s 
EDC proposal will be available on or before April 4, 2018, at the Board’s administrative 
offices during regular office hours and on the Board’s website at www.hdsb.ca.

Third Public Meeting 
IN CONSIDERATION OF BY-LAW ADOPTION 

Wednesday, May 16, 2018 @ 7 p.m.
TAKE NOTICE that on May 16, 2018, the Halton District School Board will hold a third 
public meeting. The purpose of this meeting is to consider the enactment of a successor 
EDC By-law that will apply in the Region of Halton. Any person who attends the meeting 
may make representations to the Board in respect of this matter. Written submissions, filed 
in advance of the meeting, will also be considered. All interested parties are invited to 
attend the public meeting.
 
The Board would appreciate receiving written submissions one week prior to the public meetings, so they may 
be distributed to Trustees before the meetings. Submissions and requests to address the Board as a delegation 

should be submitted online at www.hdsb.ca (search “delegation by-law”).  
Any comments or requests for further information regarding this matter may be directed to 

Domenico Renzella, General Manager of Planning, Halton District School Board, 
at (905) 335-3663, ext. 3375 or renzellad@hdsb.ca.
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